
From: Fulcher, Jack
Sent: 5/26/2010 4:15:13 PM
To: Ludemann, Doreen (Law)

(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=dala42738060)
; Allen,Cc: Redacted

Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Supplemental Affiliate Letter - PG&E Responses to Your Comments

Reda and Doreen. I need to know whether to reject this advice letter - it certainly can't be accepted 
as it is. The last time I talked with Doreen she said you all are preparing another advice letters?) to 
create additional capital investment affiliates, to change the name of PVC, and to explain how none of 
this is actually an investment but is instead a "lease" of the SolarCity capital. I'd like to see that 
explanation, if you have it. In any event, I think I'll have our AL person write a rejection letter for this first 
advice letter, unless you plan to just modify it with these "new" developments. In any event, it's certainly 
suspended and I'll probably start writing a resolution with these issues fleshed out somewhat as soon as 
I push some of these piles off my desk.

Hi,

Otherwise, hope things are going well for you two. Let me know....Jack

From: Ludemann, Doreen (Law) [mailto:DALA@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 07, 2010 3:46 PM
To: Fulcher, Jack _______
Cc: Jacobson, Erik;| Redacted } Allen, Meredith; Steel, Brian 
Subject: Supplemental Affiliate Letter - PG&E Responses to Your Comments
Importance: High

CONFIDENTIAL

SUBJ I CODE SECTION 583

Jack,
Redacted

SB GT&S 0462753

mailto:DALA@pge.com


Redacted

Please be aw some of the information contained in this response is confidential (e.g., the
potential for additional transactions and warrant discussion below) and that’s the reason we are 
submitting this response to you pursuant to PU Code Section 583.

I hope this adequately answers your questions and please let me know if you need any additional 
information. I will call you on Monday to discuss this response and next steps. Are there some times 
when it would be convenient for us to talk?

Best regards,

Doreen

From: Fulcher, Jack [mailto:jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2010 4:45 PM 
To: | Redacted |
Subject: RE: Supplemental Affiliate Letter - PG&E Draft for Your Comments

Li; Redac

remarks (I'll just cut and paste, adding my stuff as we go along):
Thanks for the draft amendment. I have the following responses/criticisms/comments/rude

Redacted

SB GT&S 0462754

mailto:jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

SB GT&S 0462755



Redacted

SB GT&S 0462756



Redacted

SB GT&S 0462757



From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 2:44 PM 
To: Fulcher, Jack
Subject: Supplemental Affiliate Letter - PG&E Draft for Your Comments 
Importance: High

Hi Jack: Here is the letter I alluded to.

Waiting with bated breath to see if this supplemental addresses the concerns you voiced to me.

«supplemental AL.doc»

Redacted
Analysis and Rates
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

SB GT&S 0462758


